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NO prayer meeting this Monday,  
3 May 2021. 

Thursday 6 May 2021Prayer Meeting on 
Zoom at 7.30pm. You can join the Zoom 
Meeting using this link:  

 

https://bit.ly/3xEKgYu  

Meeting ID: 986 8437 2714        Passcode: 499739 

If you are joining by phone, you can use any of these numbers: 

0208 080 6591         0208 080 6592         0203 481 5237  

You will need to enter the following Meeting ID: 986 8437 2714  on 
your keypad when prompted. Normal phone rates apply.  

 

Data Privacy 

Some folk have voiced surprise that contact 
addresses, phone numbers, or email 
addresses do not appear in newsletter 
articles. This is in an effort to protect 
everyone's privacy and for the church to fulfill 

its legal obligations under the data protection act.  

To protect everyone, we only publish contact names in the newsletter 
updates: we do not publish personal email addresses, phone 
numbers, or home addresses. If you know how to get in touch with the 
named contact using the Parish Contact list or My ChurchSuite, great. 
Otherwise, please contact the Church Office. Please consider how 
you want people to contact you when submitting an article or notice 
for the newsletter. 

It is especially important when putting forward a name for prayer in the 
newsletter, that the person has given permission for their name to be 
in the public domain. Normally, if possible, any names submitted are 
contacted by a member of the pastoral team, or their family is 
contacted, to ensure the person is happy for their name to appear in 
public. We can always abbreviate the surname or first name to a single 
initial if required - God will know who is meant when we pray. 

 
 

Sunday Services 

A reminder you can watch our online Sunday service at 10.00am 
each Sunday.  You can view our service at: 

 http://hordleandtiptoechurch.org.uk/ 

 or 

 https://www.facebook.com/HordleParishChurch/  

All Saints’ 

The church at Hordle remains closed for the moment, but we intend 
to restart the 10.15am service, on a socially distanced basis, from 
the 23 May 2021, which is of course, the day of Pentecost.  We also 
intend to restart the 9.15am service from the 4 July 2021. 

St Andrew’s 

St Andrew’s church remains open at present for Sunday services on 
a socially distanced basis. 

 
 

Please Pray For: 

Carol Hilliard, Yvonne Children, Babs 

Stainer, Christine Osbourne, Diana 

Silverton, Angela Farmer, Pat Perkins, 

Peter Davis,   Peter Johnson,  Betty 

John, Audrey Waters, and David 

Moynagh with regard to his upcoming operation.  

 
 

Hordle & Tiptoe Parish 

Weekly Update 

Sunday 2 May 2021 

https://bit.ly/3xEKgYu
http://hordleandtiptoechurch.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/HordleParishChurch/
https://zoom.us/j/98684372714?pwd=VW5lZXFWckw1MzF2SlAwZ1hNcW5OQT09
http://hordleandtiptoechurch.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/HordleParishChurch/
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John & Netty Shea 
Farewell tea 

Unfortunately, John and Netty will be 

leaving us at the beginning of June. If 

you would like an opportunity to say 

farewell to them, there will be a Covid 

Restricted tea in their garden on 

Saturday 29 May 2021, from 2.30pm – 5.30pm (in the memorial hall 

if wet). In order to be socially distanced, this will be organised as 

three one-hour bookable slots: 2-30pm - 3.30pm, 3.30pm - 4.30pm, 

4.30pm - 5.30pm, with 12 people meeting in groups of 6 at any one 

time.  

If you would like to contribute sandwiches, scones, cakes, etc, 

please contact Gill Morris. 

Time slots can be booked online, in the ‘What is on’ section on the 

front page of the church website, or by phoning the Church Office. If 

your first choice is fully booked already, please choose a different 

time.  If all time slots are full, please phone the church office and we 

will make additional arrangements. 

There is limited parking on John and Netty's drive and parking in the 

road outside their house does impede the flow of traffic in Stopples 

lane.  Therefore, if you are able to walk, please park either in Heath 

Road or Dudley Avenue and reserve parking on their drive for those 

unable to walk far. 

 

 

Please can I ask that any information for the 

weekly update is received in the Church 

Office by 9.00am on Thursdays, preferably 

on Wednesdays. 

 

Thy Kingdom Come 
13 - 23 May 2021 

Thy Kingdom Come is a global 
prayer movement that invites 
Christians around the world to pray 

from Ascension to Pentecost for more people to come to know 
Jesus. 

Since its start in May 2016 God has grown Thy Kingdom Come from 
a dream of possibility into a movement. Christians from 172 
countries have taken part in praying ‘Come Holy Spirit’, so that 
friends and family, neighbours and colleagues might come to faith in 
Jesus Christ. 

This praying together has been across our diversity and differences 
as every person, household and church are encouraged to pray in 
their own way. 

During the 11 days of Thy Kingdom Come, it is hoped that everyone 
who takes part will: 

• Deepen their own relationship with Jesus Christ 

• Pray for 5 friends or family to come to faith in Jesus 

• Pray for the empowerment of the Spirit that we would be 
effective in our witness 

Whether you have joined in ‘Thy Kingdom Come’ before or not, we 
invite you to take part – along with churches from over 80 different 
denominations & traditions in nearly 90% of countries (172) around 
the world. 

“In praying 'Thy Kingdom Come' we all commit to playing our part in 
the renewal of the nations and the transformation of 
communities." Archbishop Justin Welby. 

Digital copies of the Prayer Journal, the Novena, the Family Prayer 
Map, and an introductory video are available by clicking on the ‘Thy 
Kingdom Come’ event on our website. 

‘Pray For 5’ cards and a few printed copies of the Prayer Journal are 
available from the Church Office if required. 

 


